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Proposed Single Storey Rear Extension 

The client contacted us about a proposed single-storey 
rear extension. After conducting a planning appraisal with 
one of our certified town planners, it was determined that 
the extension is feasible but will require planning 
permission. To proceed, we will need to submit a 
householder planning application. Our certified architect 
prepared the architectural drawings, which were approved 
by the client. Once the architectural design was approved, 
our certified town planner prepared a design and access 
statement to justify why the council should grant planning 
permission. Studio 66,
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